
 

 

 

        

 
  

SEEKING VOLUNTEERS TO HELP LOCAL TAXPAYERS 

AARP Foundation now recruiting volunteers for in-person and virtual Tax-Aide service 

  

Southwestern Cuyahoga County — AARP Foundation has kicked off volunteer recruitment for 

its Tax-Aide program, the nation’s largest volunteer-based tax preparation service. Volunteers 

may sign up to assist taxpayers either in person or virtually, with a number of roles available.  

  

In addition to tax preparers, whom the program will train, Tax-Aide needs people who can 

provide technical and communications assistance, interpreters, and program leaders. Volunteers 

come from a variety of industries and range from retirees to university students. All levels and 

types of experience are welcome. Our recruitment of volunteers is on a non-discriminatory basis 

without consideration of race, religion, gender, disability, or sexual orientation. 

  

Tax-Aide offers free in-person and online tax preparation and assistance nationwide to taxpayers 

with low to moderate income. Because of the complexity of the U.S. tax code, many taxpayers 

overpay their taxes or turn to paid tax services they cannot afford. Some may forgo filing their 

taxes and miss out on the credits and deductions they’ve earned because they are unable to pay 

for assistance. Tax-Aide volunteers can help by providing necessary services in communities 

where there is the greatest need.  

  

AARP Foundation Tax-Aide has grown since its inaugural team of just four volunteers in 1968 

and has served over 68 million taxpayers since its inception. The program has volunteers in every 

state who typically number more than 30,000.  

  

To learn about our volunteer opportunities, visit aarpfoundation.org/taxaide, call 1-888-OUR-

AARP (1-888-687-2277), or contact Steve Donovan, 440-237-7348. AARP Foundation Tax-Aide 

is offered in coordination with the IRS.  

  

About AARP Foundation  

AARP Foundation works to end senior poverty by helping vulnerable people over 50 build 

economic opportunity. Our approach emphasizes equitable outcomes for populations that have 

faced systemic discrimination. As AARP's charitable affiliate, we serve AARP members and 

nonmembers alike. Through vigorous legal advocacy and evidence-based solutions, and by 

building supportive community connections, we foster resilience, advance equity and restore 

hope. To learn more, visit aarpfoundation.org or follow @AARPFoundation on social media. 

 

 


